
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at omeredith@pa.gov.   
 
Mentions 
WTAJ: Toxic chemicals still in Benner Township water wells 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/toxic-chemicals-still-in-benner-township-water-
wells/  
 
Air 
Pittsburgh City Paper: U.S. Steel fined $1.5 million and required to improve air pollution control 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/us-steel-fined-15-million-and-required-to-improve-air-
pollution-control/Content?oid=21724341 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: PPG updates emissions reductions progress in 2021 ESG report 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/05/24/ppg-2021-esg-report-emissions-
progress.html 
 
Climate Change 
AP: At Davos, Kerry cites progress on China-US climate group  
https://apnews.com/article/russia-ukraine-world-economic-forum-climate-politics-technology-
f783a29f3f1a54e6dc78f5efc0210e15  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pittsburgh 2030 District to shift from energy reduction to carbon reduction to 
meet climate goals 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/05/24/pittsburgh-2030-district-to-shift-
approach.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
Meadville Tribune: Repurpose T-shirts at Nature Center event 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/repurpose-t-shirts-at-nature-center-event/article_7314e9c4-
db82-11ec-93c0-9729fb95ff6a.html 
 
Times Observer: Mobile lab brings ‘agriculture to the kids’ 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/05/mobile-lab-brings-agriculture-to-the-kids/ 
 
Standard Speaker:  Hazleton City Council moves forward with multi municipal comprehensive plan 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/hazleton-city-council-moves-forward-with-multi-municipal-
comprehensive-plan/article_b3a0cbbe-64ee-540d-a4db-61176a21805b.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Conservancy seeks $5 million in public donations, hopes to preserve thousands 
more acres 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/conservancy-seeks-5-million-in-public-donations-hopes-to-
preserve-thousands-more-acres/article_df8d8ece-db93-11ec-8ca3-8f891710efed.html 
 
WESA: More cyclists are being killed by cars. Advocates say U.S. streets are the problem 
https://www.wesa.fm/2022-05-25/more-cyclists-are-being-killed-by-cars-advocates-say-u-s-streets-are-
the-problem 
 
PublicSource: Pittsburgh’s uneven canopy begs question: Can the city achieve tree equity? 
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https://www.publicsource.org/pittsburgh-tree-canopy-equity-hazelwood-hill-district-hilltop-climate-
action-shade/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Women of Influence: Meet Catherine Qureshi, Pittsburgh Parks Conservancy  
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/05/24/women-influence-catherine-qureshi-
pittsburgh-parks.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Westmore Heritage Trail officials add new locations to Trail Towns Festival 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/westmore-heritage-trail-officials-add-new-locations-to-trail-
towns-festival/ 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Inspiring others: Mt. Carmel man shares love of outdoors while recovering from 
stroke 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/inspiring-others-mt-carmel-man-shares-love-of-outdoors-
while-recovering-from-stoke/article_0a59c4b6-6fe4-5e6c-8506-7d9321a0812a.html  
 
Energy 
Bradford Era: PA moving ahead to secure regional hydrogen hub 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/pa-moving-ahead-to-secure-regional-hydrogen-
hub/article_efec5d9d-584a-5e3f-ab0c-bba27dfacc03.html 
 
WESA: How to protect yourself from impending electric utility rate hike in Pennsylvania  
https://www.wesa.fm/economy-business/2022-05-24/how-to-protect-yourself-from-impending-
electric-utility-rate-hike-in-pennsylvania  
 
Fox56: PUC reminds struggling customers to seek assistance 
https://fox56.com/news/local/puc-reminds-struggling-customers-to-seek-assitance  
 
WBRE: PPL completes $2.8B Rhode Island Energy buyout 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/ppl-completes-3-8b-rhode-island-energy-buyout  
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Tanker truck driver killed in crash near Salladasburg 
https://www.sungazette.com/uncategorized/2022/05/tanker-truck-driver-killed-in-crash-near-
salladasburg/  
 
High Path Avian Influenza 
Lancaster Farming: Another Berks County Duck Farm Tests Positive for AI 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming/poultry/another-berks-county-duck-farm-tests-positive-
for-ai/article_9ea9ea5a-db80-11ec-a383-e759fb3e7aa4.html 
 
Mining 
KDKA: West Virginia mine where worker died did not follow safety procedures 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/wva-mine-where-worker-died-did-not-follow-safety-
procedures/  
 
Washington Post: In coal country, a new chance to clean up a toxic legacy 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/climate-solutions/2022/05/19/coal-mining-waste-recycling/  
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Oil and Gas  
Beaver County Times: Busy roads expected for Memorial Day weekend travel, high gas prices and 
temperatures ahead 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2022/05/25/memorial-day-travel-forecast-calls-for-
high-traffic-increasing-temperatures/65357256007/ 
 
Water 
The Derrick: Scrubgrass Creek Watershed Association works to offset effects of acid-mine drainage 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/scrubgrass-creek-watershed-association-works-to-
offset-effects-of-acid-mine-drainage/article_6b8d30a2-d15b-11ec-9c3d-fb68ce7dcf87.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Logan to install grate at Newburg drain 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/05/logan-to-install-grate-at-newburg-drain/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: ISC makes wise move on Brush Run 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2022/05/isc-makes-wise-move-on-brush-
run/ 
 
Bedford Gazette: Hopewell lands $1.6M for treatment plant 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/local/hopewell-lands-1-6m-for-treatment-
plant/article_93cb4283-a8e0-5747-a678-df0d5623159b.html 
 
WTAJ: Toxic chemicals still in Benner Township water wells 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/toxic-chemicals-still-in-benner-township-water-
wells/ 
 
WESA: Pittsburgh officials want the city's other water companies to be as transparent as PWSA 
https://www.wesa.fm/health-science-tech/2022-05-25/pittsburgh-officials-want-the-citys-other-water-
companies-to-be-as-transparent-as-pwsa  
 
Tribune-Review: Remember When: St. Patrick’s Day flood of 1936 led the way for federal action to fund 
dams, reservoirs 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/remember-when-st-patricks-day-flood-of-1936-led-the-
way-for-federal-action-to-fund-dams-reservoirs/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Aqua Pa. details its steep rate increase and hits sewer users the hardest 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/aqua-pennsylvania-rates-water-wastewater-20220525.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
Pennlive: More monarch butterflies migrating back to Pennsylvania this spring, but population remains 
threatened 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/05/more-monarch-butterflies-migrating-back-to-pennsylvania-
this-spring-but-population-remains-threatened.html 
 
Lebtown.com: Community groups to come together for Dinosaur Rock graffiti cleanup June 11 
https://www.lebtown.com/2022/05/25/community-groups-to-come-together-for-dinosaur-rock-graffiti-
cleanup-june-11/ 
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Lewistown Sentinel: Commissioners OK plan for block grant funds 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2022/05/commissioners-ok-plan-for-block-grant-
funds/ 
 
CBS21: PA Game Commission officials warn residents to not disturb wildlife 
https://local21news.com/news/local/pa-game-commission-officials-warn-residents-to-not-disturb-
wildlife 
 
AP: Stormy repeat: NOAA predicts busy Atlantic hurricane season 
https://apnews.com/article/climate-national-oceanic-and-atmospheric-administration-environment-
2b5691c220abc476fbc3c457a3a76657  
 
Post-Gazette: Editorial: Build streets for humans first, not cars 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2022/05/24/pedestrian-cars-collision-death-
complete-street-traffic-calming-safety-action-plan/stories/202205240038 
 
Observer-Reporter: NOAA summer forecast calls for hotter-than-normal temperatures 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/noaa-summer-forecast-calls-for-hotter-than-normal-
temperatures/article_75ed48d6-daaa-11ec-a22e-5f0232429b95.html 
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